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Press release
EXTRAORDINARY EUROCHAMBRES’ MEMBERS MEETING

President of Insuleur Joseph Borg and Vice-President Michael Galea attended the Eurochambres Members Meeting held on the 30 January 2019 at the TOBB premises in Brussels. Insuleur has been a member of Eurochambres since 2006. The meeting was called with the specific intent to discuss the future of the organization. It was also an opportunity to discuss with Gunther H Ottinger, Commissioner of EU budget and human resources, about the future of the EU budget and other important topics.
On the following day, the president and vice-president held an important meeting with Mr Arnarldo Abruzzini, CEO of Eurochambres at the headquarters of the organization. During this meeting, the president and vice-president, who were accompanied by Flavio Burlizzi from Unioncamere, discussed the involvement of Insuleur in Eurchambres and also how Eurchambres could contribute to pushing forward the interest of the islands in its policy.
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